
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 10, 2021  

To: Senate Committee on Judiciary and Ballot Measure 110 Implementation; others 

Re: I OPPOSE [SJR 10]...Forget about it. Quit wasting the taxpayer's money and time. 

Opening up the Constitution of the State of Oregon is not needed. 

This piece of legislation is not needed. 

 There are "No" nor will there ever be any, "slaves" in Oregon. 

[SJR 10] is racially divisive and is wasteful of the taxpayers resources. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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